

## **Board of Directors**

Russell Partridge, President Kristin Mulready-Stone, Vice President Robert J. Flynn, Treasurer Claire Schwarzbach, Secretary Patricia Casey Laurie Christensen, Esq. Carla Crowshaw Robert Cruz Kathy McCormick-Holmander Maria Hunter Annette Jacques, Esq. Marianne Mernick-Sullivan Cely O'Brien Ellen Reynolds Spencer Seitz

**Executive Director** Michelle M. LePage

January 23, 2024

Barbara Davis The South County Zonta Club 21 Driver Lane South Kingstown, RI 02879

Dear Barbara,

Thank you and your Zonta members for donating many necessities and supplies to the DVRC of South County. This donation allows us to respond to the needs of those we assist with services to help them take the steps necessary to ensure personal safety for themselves and their children. Your continued support makes this all possible.

From temporary shelter in our safe home to advocacy in the courtroom, your donation allows us to offer various services to those seeking assistance as they work toward self-empowerment and independence.

Again, thank you for your support. This work could not be done without you.

Sincerely,

Michelle M. LePage Executive Director

Michelle M. Cefa

The Domestic Violence Resource Center of South County is a registered 501(c)3 organization, your donation is completely tax-deductible. No goods or services have been provided in exchange for your gift. Please regard this letter as your tax receipt. Tax ID: 05-0377538.

Thoragon for your June rosty and support!

Kind regards,

MILLE

...Together, working toward a future free from violence